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Tiny Tails  
AAMHC bi-monthly newsletter 

 
 
 Greetings Members:  
 
The next meeting will be held in January at the home of Shauna Wood Holm 
details will follow as to the date 
 
Reminder to all members that the Membership fees are now due they need 
to paid to Gary Price @ 14168 Old Cass Road Anamosa Ia  52205 by 
January 1st 2017 
 
I hope that everyone has a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 
 
   
Denise wiles 
Tiny Tales Editor 
jsph@kctc.net 
Phone 319-325-2685 
 
 
Please submit all advertising, articles, to Tiny Tails editor: 
Denise Wiles, 1410 Foster Woods Road Wellman Iowa 52356 
E-mail jsph@kctc.net Make your check out to AAMCH 

AAMHC Officers 
President-Shauna Wood Hold 
Vice President-Maureen Schroeder 
Secretary-Denise Wiles 
Treasurer-Gary Price 
 

AAMHC Directors 
Stephanie Coffey 
Mindy Meyer 
Amanda Stienfeldt 
 
AAMHC Member Rates: 
Classified ads: 
$2 per item/ 4 line maximum 
$5 per item w/ small picture 
4 line maximum 
 
Page Advertising (per issue) 
Full page $20  
¾ page $15  
½ page $10  
¼ page $5  
Business Cards $10 per year 
 
Non-Member Rates: 
Page advertising (per issue) 
Full page $25  
¾ page $20 
½ page $15  
¼ page $10 
 
Page advertising (per year) 
Full page $100  
¾ page $70  
½ page $50  
¼ page $30  
  
Business cards $20 per year 
 
Tiny Tails newsletter is published six 
times per year. The 1st day of the 
month...Feb, April, June, August, 
October & December. 
 
All ads must be submitted 10 
days prior to above publication 
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              SECRETARY REPORT 
 
 The general membership meeting was held on November 20, 2016 at the home of Amy and Gary Price.  
20 Members were present  
   
The meeting was called to order by Vice President, Maureen Schroeder  
 
Gary Price read the Treasurer’s report. 
 
The secretary report was read by Denise Wiles 
 
OLD BUSINESS 
  
Clark brought us up to speed on the progress of the 2017 AAMHC show everything is on track and there is 
nothing new to report form the last meeting. 
 
  NEW BUSINESS 
  
AMHA and AMHR sanction fees are due Gary Price made a motion was made that the bill be paid Karen 
Wales 2nd the motion. Motion carried the bill will be paid.  The Fee is 25.00 per fee 
 
Gary Price announced that the club membership is now due and would like everyone to be paid by 
January 1st 2017.  Fees are to be sent to Gary Price @ 14168 Old Cass Road Anamosa Ia  52205      
 
Gary made a motion to make a donation and pay the Fun show fee to the Benton County Fairgrounds 
Denise Wiles 2nd the motion to pay the Fun show fee of $150.00 and donate $250.00, motion carried the 
show fee and donation will be made. 
 The club also discussed making   donations to other charities as we have done in the past, and    was put 
up for discussion of any ideas to where donations should be made this year.   It was decided by the 
members that we will donate $250.00 to Miracle’s in motion and $250.00 Camp Courageous.  The motion 
was put to a vote and the motion was passed the club will donate 250.00 to each. 
 
Karen Wales ask the club for a Donation to the Mississippi Valley Fair for Miniature Horse show that she 
is on the committee for. The money donated will be used for a small lunch for Judges and anyone 
showing at the Miniature horse show in 2017.  It was discussed by the members and Dale Mcsorley made 
a motion to donate $125.00 and Edna Wood 2nd the motion.  Motion carried the club will donate 125.00 
 
It was Election time and the President position, the Secretary position were up for re election  
Gary Price nominated Shauna Wood Holm to be President  Maureen 2nd the motion  to elect Shauna and 
it was put to a vote and the motion carried Shauna will be the next President . 
 
The Secretary Position was also up for election Edna made a motion to keep Denise Wiles as Secretary 
Gary 2nd the motion, Motion was put to a vote and carried to keep Denise Wiles as the Club Secretary. 
 
There were 2 club Directors spots up for election and Amanda Steinfeldt and Stephanie Coffey. Were 
nominated.   Edna Wood made a motion to approve the 2 new directors and Shauna Wood Holm 2nd the 
motion.  Motion carried Amanda and Stephanie will be the 2 new directors to replace Clark Wood and 
Dale Mcsorley 
 
                 



              

Meeting was adjourned at 11:23 
  
HAPPY TAILS  
Denise Wiles 
 
 
 

  
  

 

Current Events 
 Next meeting will be held at the home of Shauna Wood Holm in January 2017 
more details to follow. 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



              

All American Miniature Horse Club 
 

Membership Application 
 

To represent and promote the best interest of the Miniature Horse. 
To maintain a club open to new ideas and to encourage cooperation between registries and 
other Miniature Horse oriented organizations.  
To develop communications and friendship among members of our organization, other breed 
organizations and equine groups.  
To provide an opportunity for our members to socialize, and share experiences with other 
Miniature Horse owners.  
 
Name______________________________________________________________ 
 
Address____________________________________________________________ 
 
City, State, Zip______________________________________________________ 
 
Phone_______________________________________________________________ 
 
E-mail and/or website  
 
 
Annual membership fee of $25 covers all family members in your  
household (18 & older allowed to vote).  An Associate member (non-horse owners with no voting 
rights) with e-mail newsletter is $15 or a mailed hard copy version is $25 annually.  Please list 
all family members wishing to participate.  
 
 
________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
Please make checks payable to AAMHC (All American Miniature Horse Club) and mail to: 
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